
 Sky Knights Aeromodeling Team   
Official Club Meeting Minutes 

 
 

 
Website: skyknightsrc.org 

Email: skyknights.rc@gmail.com 

  

Date:    9/14/15 Meeting Called to Order:  6:00PM   

 

Attendance : Eleven club members attended this month's meeting.  

Guests: One guest attended the September meeting. Steve G. stopped by to see the field and 
expressed is interest in joining the club pending Open AMA membership. 

 

Roll Call: 

President: John Clauson (Y)  Vice President: Jon Earley (Y)  

Secretary: Rich Granitz (Y) Treasurer: John Losch (Y)   

2 Year Director: Ralph Warner (N)    1 Year Director: Al Parshall (Y) 

 

Treasurer’s Report (John Losch):   for August 2015 

Opening Balance:  $3068.60 

Expense: $23.94 Income: $0.00        Expense for tractor maintenance. 

Closing Balance:  $ 3044.66 

The report was accepted by the attending members. 

   

Secretary’s Report (Rich Granitz):   

Document maintenance for the current By-Laws and Field rules will continue when meetings 
resume at the library.  

 

Safety Report (Al Parshall):  

There were no safety incidents or concerns mentioned by the Safety Officer. 

 

Field Report: 

Kudos and accolades to Jon Earley for his maintenance and repair of the Club's and Marge's 
tractors this season. 

Please check the tractor oil periodically if mowing. 

If you need to purchase gas or oil, please save the receipt and submit to Club Treasurer John 
Losch for reimbursement. 
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Web Report: (John Clauson) 

The Family Day video and photographs are posted on the website. 

John will send out new passwords if and when needed. 

 

Old Business:  

o FPV racing events will continue to take place as long as weather permits. The racing is 
beginning to receive outside attention and has been attended by pilots from the 
surrounding communities. The high quality of our FPV race course was mentioned. 

 
o The mowing signup sheet for the season is posted on the website. Please sign up for 

available open mowing dates. The season is expected to continue for several weeks. 
 

o The Lake Barrington Field House indoor flying season begins soon. See the recent Sky 
Knights e-mail for details. The club is interested in finding a venue for indoor events. If 
you have any leads for an indoor flying site, please discuss with John Clauson. 
 

New Business: 

o The club's newest member, John Hughes introduced himself to the club with a short talk 
about his recent experience and interests. Welcome to the club John! 
 

o AMA membership dues are increasing. Renew without delay to avoid the increase. 
 

Additional Notes and Reminders:  

o Night Fly - Saturday, September 26th at sunset. Come early and fly. Stop by the field 
even if you don't have a "Knight flyer". 

o The next meeting will be held on November 30th at the library. 

 

Show and Tell 

Nothing this month. 

 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15PM. 

 


